
     

 
 

 
 
 

LUKE 1:17 – “To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just;  
to make ready a people prepared for the Lord.” 
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3 September, 2019 
 
Dear VLCS Parents, 
 

Greetings to you in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ. We just returned from RSC 2019 in KL. We give all 
glory to God for the victories won, and we are blessed to see many of our students respond to the altar calls 
to live for Jesus and light their world. Their victories are posted on our website – it was indeed a fruitful and 
life-changing experience for each student. We look forward to seeing many of them participate in the 
International Student Convention 2020 in Chiang Mai, Thailand. More details will be given later.  
 
Activities for the month of September: 
Supervisors’/Teachers’ Day School Holiday: Friday, 6 September 
We will celebrate Supervisors’ Day on Thursday, 4 September from 11.30am to 12.30pm. School will be 
closed on Friday, 6 September.    
 
Term 1 School Holiday: Saturday-Sunday, 7-15 September  
Term 2 will commence Monday, 16 September, and end Friday, 15 November.  
 
Co-curricular activities (CCA) 
All CCAs will commence in the second week of the new term. 
 
School Field Trip: Friday, 20 September 
The Junior and Senior Learning Centres will have separate field trips on this day. Supervisors are planning 
these trips and will keep you updated of the details.  
 
Parents Orientation: Thursday, 26 September, 2pm - 4pm 
This is compulsory for all parents of new students registered in term 1 and for any parents who previously 
missed their scheduled orientation. 
 
Family Fun Day: Friday, 27 September 
Family Day is a gathering of all VLCS families for a time of fun, games, activities and food. It will be held in 
our school field from 8am to 12 noon. We believe this gathering will champion good family relationships and 
friendships with other families, and be a platform to build up and love one another as one big family in the 
Lord. Our staff may need parent volunteers to help run some activities, so if you are available to help, please 
inform your child’s supervisor by 16 September. 
 
Bible Memory Passage for September:  Romans 15:1-16 
 
Financial Commitment for September/October 2019 
School fees for Term 2 were due on 15 August. We thank you for fulfilling your financial commitment on time 
and for those who have not yet, please do so as soon as possible. Thank you! 
 
Blessings, 
Principals 


